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NEWSLETTER
WOODBRIDGE MONTESSORI ACADEMY OF SACHSE

Nurtur ing Young Minds  Since  2012

STAY UP TO DATE WITH WMA SACHSE!

FOLLOW US ON
FACEBOOK!

WOODBRIDGE MONTESSORI 
ACADEMY OF SACHSE

UPCOMING EVENTS

BIRTHDAY CORNER

STAFF ANNIVERSARY

CAMPUS CLOSED | HAPPY NEW YEAR
TUESDAY & WEDNESDAY, 
DECEMBER 31ST &  JANUARY 1ST

February 14th |Valentine’s Day Celebrations 
February 17th | Campus Closed for Professional Development Day 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 2/24 – 2/28

Tatum W      
Luciana D     
Daniel    
Aaron    
Lindsey       
Theodore
Eli  

Ms. Munaza - 10 Yrs.
Ms. Kelsey -  8 Yrs.

JANUARY 2025

Eva 
Iris
Liam 
Ms. Lily 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
& REMINDERS

Explorers 18 Months Old – 2 Years Old

Theme: XXXXXX

Pre-Primary (2-3 year old)
Primary (3-5 year old)

Theme:  XXXXXX

CAMPUS NUMBER

972.885.7755

Mr. Juan | jboyer@woodbridgemontessori.com
Ms. Lily | lpena@woodbridgemontessori.com
Ms. Sofia | swatkins@woodbridgemontessori.com

CURRICULUM CORNER:

Discoverers 6 Weeks – 17 Months Old

Week 1 | Circles
Week 2 | Squares
Week 3 | Triangles
Week 4 | Hearts & Stars

Week 1 | Living vs. Non-Living
Week 2 | Stories
Week 3 | Real vs. Make Believe
Week 4 | Opposits

Week 1 | Red & Orange
Week 2 | Yellow & Green
Week 3 |Blue & Purple
Week 4 | Colors of the Rainbow

REFERRAL PROGRAM
We’re excited to remind you about our 

parent referral program! 

For every new family you refer to our school who stays
enrolled for at least 60 days, you will receive a $200 tuition

discount. It's our way of saying thank you for helping our
WMA community grow.

page 2 

    

If your child has been ill, they must be
symptom-free without medication for 24 hrs
before returning to school.

Let’s keep our kids healthy by teaching, and  
reinforcing handwashing with your children at
home. 

WMA GIVES BACK! 

We’re hosting a sock drive to benefit Hope’s Door New
Beginning Women’s Shelter. Please bring in any size new
pairs of socks and place them in the drop-off box located

in our front office. Donations will be collected until
Tuesday, January 28, when the shelter will pick them up.

Thank you for your generosity and for helping us make a
positive impact in our community!

SOCK DRIVE


